
 

 
 

February 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 11 Prom – Burntwood Court Hotel – Thursday 4th July 
 
The Year 11 Prom has been organised for Thursday 4th July at Burntwood Court Hotel. We 
look forward to celebrating the end of Year 11 with those students who have: 
 

• 94% Attendance, including being punctual,  
• A good behaviour record, 
• Full attendance to Commitment sessions, including completing home learning. 

 
The total cost of the evening will be £28, which will include a set banqueting meal, a glass of 
non-alcoholic fizz and a DJ. If your child would like to go to prom and meets the above criteria, 
they can now buy their ticket to secure their place. Full payment needs to be paid by Friday 
3rd May. 
 
Details of the Prom are as follows: 

• Prom guests may arrive at the reception of Burntwood Court hotel from 6.00pm 
on the 4th July. Dinner will be served from a set menu at around 7.00pm. During 
the meal all prom guests will need to remain seated in their allocated seat for 
health and safety reasons. Any special dietary requirements need to be reported 
to Miss Dowey in the hub at least two weeks before the prom. 

• A drink will be provided for each student on arrival and the bars will also be open 
for students to purchase further soft drinks during the evening. 

• A photographer will be available who will offer photographs at £12 a print or 3 for 
£25. The photographer has requested that students bring cash to purchase their 
photographs. 

• All guests are expected to leave the hotel grounds by 10.50pm. 

In order for the prom to be a total success can we please draw your attention to the following: 
• Parents/carers and other spectators are welcome to watch the students arrive 

but are kindly asked to park cars to the rear of the sports hall area, as the car park 
is reserved for hotel guests only. 

• The hotel is a no smoking/vaping site, any person who is found smoking or vaping 
on the site will be asked to leave by the hotel staff. 

• Any underage prom guest who arrives at the venue under the influence of alcohol 
or if found to be drinking or attempting to buy alcohol at the venue will be asked 
to leave. 

• Behaviour that interferes with anyone else’s enjoyment of the evening will not be 
tolerated and may result in students being asked to leave. 



 

 
 

• The College reserves the right to refuse any student entry to the Prom if we deem 
their conduct to be unacceptable at any point prior to, or at the event. 

If you are unsure whether your child is eligible to attend the prom, then please contact the 
year office. 
 
We are certain this will be a fabulous evening of celebration and we are really looking forward 
to sharing this with students. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
K.McGowan     A. Cunningham 
 
Mrs K McGowan     Mrs A Cunningham 
Assistant Principal    CCTL Year 11 

 
 


